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Councillor Gary Baldwin, Chair           Mr. Ken East, Vice Chair           

Mayor Diane Therrien              Mr. Bob Hall   Mr. Mark Graham             

 
August 15th 2019 

 

The Peterborough Police Services Board is very pleased to announce that Bob Hall has 

been elected to the Board of Directors of the Canadian Association of Police 

Governance (CAPG).   

Mr. Hall was also elected by his peers as the Treasurer of the Executive Committee.  

These elections occurred at the recent CAPG Conference and AGM in Calgary. The 

directors are elected by the membership and represent the various geographic regions 

in Canada.     

Bob Hall is the citizens’ appointee to the Board and the Chair of the Budget/Finance 

Committee.  We are very proud that Bob has been elected to serve on the national 

board and believe this is the first time a board member from Peterborough has served in 

such a prestigious role.  

The CAPG is the only national organization dedicated to excellence in police 
governance and represents 75% of municipal police services in Canada.  For the past 
30 years, they have worked to achieve the highest standards of civilian oversight for 
municipal police.  
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We are certain that the CAPG will benefit from Mr. Hall’s knowledge, experience and 
expertise.    

Sincerely  

 

Gary Baldwin, Chair 
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